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May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Student Storage Lockers

Due to the school expanding to 8 forms of entry (1200 students), we no longer have space
to provide lockers for our students. Removing the lockers from the corridor will greatly
assist the school in the management of students between lessons due to the increased
space we will gain.

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you and your child but ask that you
appreciate that it is unavoidable.

Please ensure that your child empties their locker by the end of the summer term, as we
will dispose of any items that have been left in the lockers.

We would like to thank you for your support and understanding in this matter.

Yours sincerely,
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Ms Elma McElligd-ft Ms Gerry Robinson
Co-Headteacher Co-Headteacher

Co-Head Teachers: Ms Elma McElligott B Ms Gerry Robinson
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